KANSAS STATE UNIVERSITY

GENERAL FACULTY MEETING
K-State Student Union Forum Hall
May 16, 2013. 4:00 p.m.
The one item of business to address was the resolutiomimgéaculty and unc



Dr. Christina Hauck asked how we enforce what veeagking upper administration to do. How do we fight
back, so to speak? Do we ask thtengive back their salary enhancements? We need to have a post-signing

strategy.

Dr. Bonnie Lynn-Sherow stated that she supports théutésg, but not because of 2025. With or without 2025,
we are still underpaid. We need to expand the contgxinoe2025 to the need to be a competitive university in
order to serve the citizens of Kansas.






